
Don Reichert  
PO Box 83814 
Portland, OR 98283 
 
Dear Planning and Sustainability Committee: 
 
The only thing dumber than allowing  allowing huge amounts of explosive propane to be stored 
in an environmentally sensitive area above a fault line in Portland's back yard would be to allow 
hundreds of railroad tanker cars full of this potentially deadly cargo to roll into town on a daily 
basis.  I think Chernobyl and Fukushima Daiichi both show that Murphy's Law is alive and 
well.  It would be negligent and irresponsible of you to set Portland up for becoming the next 
New Orleans by approving this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Don G. Reichert    
Lonesomeburger . <lonesomeburger@gmail.com> 


